
 

 

 

 

 

 

HOME ART NEW EXHIBITORS We would first like to “THANK YOU” for being part of the Eastern Idaho State Fair, we feel this is the 

best fair in the country.  Our goal is to make your entering experience as easy and enjoyable as 

possible.  We have listed a few of the most common questions that other new exhibitors over the 

years have requested information about.   

1. Does each entry have to have its own tag?  Yes, each one does need its own tag.  To speed up the 

entering process we have found that name labels can be used to make it a lot faster and much 

less writing. Tags can be obtained when you come on entering date.  Please look at each 

department rules for specific instructions and procedures www.funatthefair.com  

2. Does it cost to enter?  An entry costs $1.00 for the first 4 and the $5.00 per page and a page holds 

12 entries.  

3. Where can I find the entry forms?  All Rules and Entry Forms can be found on our website at 

www.funatthefair.com/join-in/exhibitors/  

4. Is there an age limit to enter?   Most departments have Junior Classes, please look at each specific 

department for any age requirements.  

5. If I win a ribbon, when can I pick up my money?  Cash premiums will be available on Park Street-

Payout Window (west of the main gate). • Monday, Labor Day through Saturday, last day of Fair, from 10:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. • Sunday, after the Fair closes, from 10:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. • Monday, after the Fair closes from 8:30 a.m. to 7:00 p.m. • After that awards will be given out only during regular office hours and may be picked up at 
the E.I.S.F. Main Office, hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. with lunch from 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 
p.m.  Premiums and Entries not claimed by the last day of September will be considered a donation and will revert back to the Fair’s general fund. 

6. Can I come get my entry back after it is judged?  Most items are released the Sunday after the Fair 

is over.  Please check each department rules for exact release dates and times.  The Fair does not 

allow any entries to be taken prior to these times.  

7. If I have questions about what I can enter or the department rules, who do I call?  Each department 

has a Superintendent that oversees the department, on the rules there will be listed either a 

phone number or an email for the superintendent.   

8. How will I know next year when to enter?  The EISF sends out emails the first part of August as a 

reminder that entry dates are coming up.  We also send a newsletter thru out the year, so please 

provide an email address on your Entry Form.   

Thank you again for joining our Fair family.  If you have any additional questions, please either 

contact the Department Superintendent or you may call the EISF Main Office at 208-785-2480 or 

email entries@funatthefair.com.  
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